
B·U·L·L·E·T·I· 

Hello CUPE 116 Members: 

Bargaining of our collective agreement is upon us. Our collective 

agreement expires on March 31, 2022. In preparation for upcoming 

bargaining, later today you will receive a link to our survey by email. 

Paper copies for those that need them will be available on Thursday 

for pick up at the Union Office {#206 - 2389 Health Sciences Mall}. 

Please only fill out one copy of the survey. 

At the February 2022 general membership meeting, seven (7) candidates 

were nominated to the bargaining committee. We will be having an 

election on March 16, 2022 to elect the five {5} bargaining committee 

members. We will put out a bulletin with all of the candidates and 

election information later this week. 

There is a lot of work to be done over the next number of months and 

we are asking for your assistance. If you would like to get involved with 

the Union please reach out to cupe116@cupe116.com or 604-827-1705. 

Thank you. 


